
From: Warren, Bob (ECY) <rwar461@ECY.WA.GOV>  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 5:17 PM 
To: Jennifer Phillips <jennifer.phillips@bothellwa.gov> 
Cc: Nduta.Mbuthia@bothellwa.gov; Becker, Sunny (ECY) <HLIN461@ECY.WA.GOV>; Gordon, Lyndsay 
(ECY) <LGOR461@ECY.WA.GOV>; Tebeau, Kara J. (ATG) <kara.tebeau@atg.wa.gov>; Mohamed, Nancy 
(ECY) <nmoh461@ECY.WA.GOV>; Cruz, Jerome (ECY) <JCRU461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: FW: letter from Sunny Becker 
Importance: High 
 
Jennifer 
 
Please find attached Ecology’s letter of satisfaction for the Bothell Riverside TPH site.  
 
Thank you for working with the Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) on the 
Bothell Riverside TPH site. Ecology is pleased that we were able to provide oversight Remedial 
Action Grants (RAG) to fund the City of Bothell (City) in investigating and cleaning up this 
contaminated site. Thank you also for working with Ecology in finding innovative ways to 
manage this site as with the other City of Bothell sites to allow investigation and cleanup to 
occur as the City implemented their downtown revitalization plan.  
 
Ecology is also pleased that the City was able to work with Ecology to divide this site from the 
larger Bothell Riverside (TPH/HVOC) site to create the Bothell Riverside TPH and the Bothell 
Riverside HVOC sites. This allowed the Bothell Riverside TPH portion of the site to be 
addressed under the Model Toxics Control Act (MTCA) sooner so it could be put back into 
future use much quicker. 
 
This letter provides written notification that the requirements of Agreed Order 16306 has been 
satisfactorily completed under the MTCA, Chapter 70.105D RCW. Therefore, Ecology has 
determined the requirements of the Order have been satisfied. 
 
In implementation of the Governor’s Stay Home, Stay Healthy Order, Ecology is looking for 
ways to complete this important work without delay. MTCA does not require signatures on 
routine correspondence regarding site status or similar, “routine” site correspondence that is sent 
on agency letterhead. Therefore, in implementing the Governor’s Order, I am releasing the 
attached Letter of Satisfaction for the Bothell Riverside TPH site. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Regards 
 
Bob 
 
Robert W. Warren 
Section Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
425-649-7054 
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